
 
         
 
Prot. n. 1494/14    del 15/04/2020 

               
              To whom it may concern 

 
 
Dear Partners, Dear Colleagues, 

 

The current communication is to inform the Institutions willing to participate that the contest CORTO in 

ACCADEMIA 2020 is postponed to the academic year 2020/21, in accordance with the Government restrictive 

measures adopted for the public-health protection as regards collective cultural events. 

 

As an Institution of Higher Artistic Education, our main characteristics of enthusiasm and creativity made us 

decide not to cancel, but rather to reschedule the important event of CORTO IN ACCADEMIA that we 

consider as an essential playing field for artistic situations and backgrounds in a way distant but sharing the 

same aims.  

 

We believe that the contest CORTO in ACCADEMIA has always been a great opportunity - since the 

beginning of the first editions - to promote and support the artistic and creative talent of our young people.  

We therefore hope that this opportunity will remain unchanged in its interactive aspect, especially at such 

a difficult time, when participating and sharing is necessary.  

 

Strongly hopeful in realizing  the shared project as soon as possible, we therefore indicate hereafter the 

new deadlines for the Call (already published last January) aimed at completing the path taken:  

 

- 31st October 2020 – deadline for new subscriptions by submitting the Acceptance Form (only for those 

Institutions who missed the first appearance of the Call in January)  

 

- 28th  December 2020 – deadline for participants’ sign in and upload of the videos  

 

We kindly ask you to support the cooperation among Academies, spreading this information to your 

students and publishing the new schedule through your institutional channels.  

All information about updates will be published on our institutional website and on the contest page. 

 

We are sure we can count on your support for the success of the project, united in the search for new 

contemporary artistic languages. 

We send you our best wishes. 

 

 

Macerata, 15th April 2020        The Director 

                Prof. Rossella Ghezzi 


